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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1749 authorizes scrap dealers to obtain a seller’s information using identification other than a 

driver’s license if the identification is issued or recognized by the federal government. If the 

photo identification does not contain an address, an address must be provided. If no state license 

plate is affixed to the vehicle, scrap dealers must obtain the vehicle identification number. Scrap 

dealers must digitally record each purchase. Such images must contain depictions that clearly 

identify the items sold and be captured in the common JPEG format. Scrap dealers must maintain 

the images for at least 90 days and must obtain proof of ownership, as outlined in the measure, 

prior to purchasing from a seller. Additionally, the measure modifies the minimum selling age 

from 18 years of age to 16 years of age.  
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